
Dear Parent 
On ................................................. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  The school will be taking part in Dress Up and Dance in  
aid of Cransley Hospice Trust and we hope all the children will want to join in and raise money for  
this great local charity.

Cransley Hospice Trust is passionate about high quality hospice and end of life care being available to 
all and are committed to raising funds that will support and develop the delivery of these services for 
the local community in North Northamptonshire.

Your support will help to develop and fund further resources, like memory boxes. These special 
boxes have been developed to help children and young people within our community cope with the 
devastating loss of a close family member. The boxes are filled with activities and resources, which 
families can use together to create lasting memories 

How does it work 
Everyone comes to school dressed up and ready to dance and brings along £2.50 to support  
the charity. We may hold a dance assembly, a lunchtime disco or even put on a show!

Dance is a great way to get everyone involved and provide exercise at the same time.

Your child can dress for ballet, line dance, street, tap, jive, hip-hop, jazz, zumba, ballroom... 

It’s a chance for children to wear clothes that express the kind of dance they like doing,  
whether they want to dress up to the nines or simply put on some comfy jeans for street dancing. 

So please put the date in your diary and ask your child to start thinking about what they’d like to  
wear on the day. 

Yours sincerely

Head Teacher

DRESS UP 

And DaNCE



We raised . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

Dear Parent 
I’m delighted to tell you that we raised ................................. in aid of Cransley Hospice Trust through 
Dress Up and Dance.

Thank you for helping us to support this great local charity. The children were full of enthusiasm  
and energy and seemed to have a really good time dressing up in their wonderful outfits and  
raising money for this worthwhile cause. 

Every year Cransley Hospice Trust have to work incredibly hard to raise the income required to  
support the wide range of specialist end of life care services provided for patients and families in  
North Northamptonshire – and it’s thanks to you that more local people and their families will  
be able to receive the essential help that they need at this unimaginably difficult time. 

Cransley Hospice Trust is an excellent charity and I’m glad we were able to raise so much money for 
them. Thank you once again for enabling your child to take part. 

Yours sincerely

Head Teacher

DRESS UP 

And DaNCE

ThAnk you fOr suppOrting:


